



## PARENT BRIEFING #8 TERM TWO

Tuesday 27 April 2021

**Dear Parents and Caregivers** 

Due to current COVID-19 restrictions, we will be postponing, both the Pre Loved Book Sale scheduled to run from Wednesday 28 to Friday 30 April and the Certificate Assembly on Friday 30 April. I have tentatively rescheduled the Assembly to the following Friday, 7 May and will keep the community abreast of any further changes depending on the Premier and the WA Department of Health advice on Friday 30 April.

Mrs Margetic will keep the community informed once she has rescheduled the Pre Loved Book Sale, once again dependent on the COVID-19 Updates from the Premier on Friday 30 April.

All parent and visitors entering the school grounds, this week and until further notice from the Premier to do otherwise, must be wearing a mask at all times. A reminder to all adults who enter the school property even those dropping or picking up their children from OSHC, must scan the SafeWA QR code positioned at entry gates as it is extremely important in the event of the unfortunate necessity for contact tracing.

Keep safe and I thank you for your ongoing support and understanding with the rescheduling of whole school events.

Yours sincerely

ANDREA MILLAR PRINCIPAL